PIMA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

: ‘Adehtas Gn]alva Dlstncts

DATE: October 25, 2022
TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board g ',ft’,
FROM: Adelita S. Grijalva, District 5 SupervisorK'

REGARDING: Item for the November 1, 2022 agenda addendum

Please add the following to the November 1, 2022 agenda addendum:

Transportation Advisory Committee

Reappointing Frank G. Santa Cruz and Ed Verburg to four-year terms on the committee, effective
January 1, 2023. The term of each of these appointees will expire on December 31, 2026. (District 5)

Thank you
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